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COVID-19 Testimonials from Members and Guests 

Names have been withheld but may be produced upon request. 

 

I would like to applaud the efforts you and your staff are exercising to keep our course a safe 

place to enjoy the game of golf. Your signage and changes to a no-touch game make us both 

feel safe and protected. We have been enjoying the great sunny days whenever possible as a 

way to help cope with an otherwise depressing time. We can’t thank you enough for the efforts 

you put forth and hope the course will remain open for the duration of the pandemic. 

With kind regards and high hopes   ~   Member March 31, 2020 

------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Stay open, you have everything in place for a safe game. Raised cups, no rakes, pay by phone, 
golfers take it upon themselves to stay at least six feet apart. Fresh air, exercise, healthy. Stay 
open, Thanks  ~  Guest March 29, 2020 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Thank you, Blue Ocean. Strict rules adjustments, raised cups, no rakes, limited golfers… well 
planned!   ~ Guest Instagram March 29, 2020 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I support Blue Ocean Golf Club's decision to remain open at this time.  
 
Golf can be either a solitary sport or one played in small groups in which players can maintain 
safe distances without difficulty.  
 
I believe Blue Ocean's extensive, carefully considered and well-publicized precautions make this 
enjoyable form of fresh-air exercise safe for players, course staff and the Sunshine Coast 
community at large.   ~   Member March 31, 2020 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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I would like to thank Blue Ocean staff for remaining open during this time of crisis. The Blue 
Ocean Golf Course has gone over and above to ensure the safety of our community, with strict 
policies to ensure a great and safe environment while golfing at their facility.   
~  Guest March 31, 2020 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Just wanted to say a huge thanks to your team for working hard to keep the course open. You 
have gone to great lengths to provide every precaution one could take for Covid 19.  
Given the challenges we all face and being on the front lines, your course gives us pretty much 
the only hope and joy given the challenging times. 
We strongly feel that by you staying open it provides solid Mental Health and without it a lot of 
folks would be facing despair. This may sound extreme, but it's not. We are considered a 
"Essential Business" and with that, our staff need hope and joy and your course gives that. 
 
So thank you again, for all you do and your efforts, please keep it going as we need this to get 
through, which we all will by supporting each other. 
 
Sincerely,   ~  Member working in an Essential Service March 31, 2020 
 

 

 


